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The International Association of Chiefs of Police is in the final month of the President’s
Membership Drive. We are close to the goal of 30,000 members! There is strength in
numbers and, as the premier police Association focusing on member advocacy and world-
wide leadership for Chiefs of Police and their command staff, the IACP brings training,
networking and other opportunities to “Serve the Leaders of Today and Develop the
Leaders of Tomorrow”.

Membership in IACP is cost effective and provides many benefits not only for Chiefs, but
for their senior command staff, supervisors, training officers, accreditation managers and
other “leaders of tomorrow”. Itis a great way to help people grow in their careers and be
prepared to take on added responsibilities.

Please view IACP President De Lucca’s message about the Membership Drive here:
http://www.theiacp.org/presidents-Drive. More information about the benefits of
membership can be found here: http://www.theiacp.org/Membership.

If you have any questions about The IACP or need a sponsor, please feel free to contact
me.

Respectfully, L/(

Tom Wickman
Chief of Police
Frisco, CO
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